
04/01/2020 

MS Jacqui Veldhuis 
104 Blandford ST 
Collary plateau NSW 2097 
Jaxveldhuis@hotmail.com 

RE: DA2019/1340 - 100 / 0 Meatworks Avenue OXFORD FALLS NSW 2100

I am concerned about the traffic on this road 

The roads in the area are very congested with traffic avoiding the new hospital intersection 

The trucks visiting this site already speed down the road and they do not seem to slow down 
for the school. 

The street is narrow with no gutters on one side so trucks passing each other can be very 
close. 

There are no safe footpaths and crossings in the area for the school Children’s safety with the 
increased traffic 

I am concerned the new building will not fit in with the beautiful Bush environment and that the 
increase traffic and parking issues will affect the already congested traffic flow 

Sent: 4/01/2020 10:35:12 PM
Subject: Online Submission


